
 

 
 
 
 
PROPOSED REALIGNMENT – MICKLEHAM / CRAIGIEBURN SUBURB 
BOUNDARY 
 
Hume City Council (Council) has identified a number of properties affected by an 
incorrect boundary alignment through the middle of 12 land parcels located on Malta 
Road and Gustave Avenue in Craigieburn and Mickleham. 
 
At its meeting of 13 September 2021, Council endorsed the commencement of 
community consultation process seeking views of the community on realigning this 
part of the locality boundary between Craigieburn and Mickleham. A Suburb 
Boundary Realignment Plan has been included with this letter, which identifies the 
existing boundary, and highlights the proposed new boundary. 
 
This proposed suburb boundary realignment, if ultimately approved, would not cause 
any existing property addresses to change. It only proposes to realign the locality 
boundary from the middle to the back boundary of the 12 land parcels. 
 
Further information on this proposed realignment is detailed in Council Report 
GE552, which can be found on Council’s website under Agendas, Minutes and Audio 
Recordings, for the meeting held on 13 September 2021. 
 
Any person may make a submission on this naming proposal. Submissions close on 
Wednesday 10 November 2021.  
 
Submissions should be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer, Hume City Council, 
and be posted to PO Box 119 Dallas 3047, or emailed to 
contactus@hume.vic.gov.au  
 
If you require any further information regarding this matter please contact Brad 
Mathieson, Team Leader Governance, on 9205 2200. 
 
 
SHEENA FROST 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

mailto:contactus@hume.vic.gov.au
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SUBURB BOUNDARY REALIGNMENT PLAN

Yellow : Existing Boundary
Green: Proposed Boundary
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